
4 April 2013 
 
I am very concerned about the welfare of our Great Barrier Reef.  I am amazed 
at how reckless we are being with this wonderful natural attraction which we 
have been given to care for.  I support the following - 
• no new developments until we have a long-term science-based plan for 
the sustainable development of the Reef has been completed; 
• no new ports in pristine areas; specifically protecting Port Alma, 
Balaclava Island, northern Curtis Island, and the entire Northern section of   
the Reef; and 
• no port expansions where the impacts, of the individual project or 
cumulatively, would affect the World Heritage value of the Reef. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Cheryl Osborne 
 


